Rachel Tibbetts

From: Planning

Sent: 18 April 2024 14:18
To: DC Support
Subject: FW: The Triangle

From: moira speakman [N

Sent: Thursday, April 18, 2024 12:52 PM
To: Planning <Planning@Cherwell-DC.gov.uk>
Subject: The Triangle

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the Council. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognise the
sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Sir/Madam

| wish to object about the development of The Triangle.The size of the plot is too small and there would be nowhere
for fans to park.They play on the other side of Oxford near their fan base.The existing site has space around it and
should be kept if possible. Trying to move to Kidlington is a mistake as it is too congested

I understand that one of the reasons for the move is so they can sell their own products without a middle person .|
wonder if this is true and that it is purely monetary gain.

Yours faithfully

M.Speakman

7 the Moorlands
Kidlington
OXON OX5 2XX



